
Harlow Campus
Memorial University of Newfoundland and Labrador

W E L C O M E  T O  



Summary

If you are interested in holding a program at Harlow Campus, an expression of interest

form is required to be submitted to your Department Head and/or Dean’s Office who shall

then forward onto the Harlow Campus General Manager ; a minimum of 13 months before

the program date is recommended.




Suggested deadlines for each semester are:

Winter semester – November 30 

Spring/Intersession/Summer semesters – March 31 

Fall semester – July 31 




Please provide the General Manager with the following information:

Name of University/Institution: 

Name of Faculty/Department: 

Name of Professor proposing program: 

Proposed Title of Program: 

Number of proposed courses:

Preferred Dates: 

Estimated program numbers (students): 

Estimated program numbers (faculty/staff): 

Classroom space required:




Email this information to the General Manager of the Harlow Campus

cristin.casey@mun.ca
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